N.B.H.S. to host annual
“Credit For Life” Fair
Thursday, March 10

New Bedford High School will host its annual Credit for Life
Fair on Thursday, March 10, 2016 at the high school, 230
Hathaway Boulevard.

Students choose a career and spend the Credit for Life Fair
managing their budgets, lifestyles and responsibilities along
with the responsibilities of their financial decisions.

New Bedford High School will welcome representatives from many
local banks and businesses who sponsor and participate in the
event, held each March.

The Credit for Life Fair will run from 7:30 a.m. to 10:15 a.m.
on Thursday, March 10, in the gymnasium.
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